
Please Be Advised: 

Although the cafeteria does not serve peanut butter please be aware that 

products sold in the cafeteria ARE NOT necessarily Peanut and Tree Nut free. 

If your child has food allergies please check safety of product with Karen at  

Ext. 2030 PRIOR TO PURCHASING. 

Thank you, 

 Donna DeMeo, R.N. 

PQ Elementary 

Rita Driscoll, R.N. 

Middle/High School 

 

 


